

Brian T. Hervey CGPP, CFRE Vice Chancellor University Advancement

February 2, 2017

Mr. David S. Kim The Bascom Group, LLC 26 Corporate Park, Suite 200 Irvine, CA 92606-3115

Dear Mr. Kim,

I am pleased to extend my sincerest thanks on behalf of UCI for completion of The Bascom Group, LLC's pledge to the Center for Real Estate in The Paul Merage School of Business.

Your generosity benefits our outstanding students and faculty and inspires academic excellence and ingenuity. UCI is consistently ranked among the nation's best universities, both public and private. With your vital support, we will continue to maximize our global impact and remain at the forefront of many of the most pressing issues and most revolutionary advances of our time.

Mr. Kim, again, thank you for supporting UCI and helping to make the world a better place through education, inquiry, understanding and innovation.

Sincerely,

Brian T. Hervey Vice Chancellor

University Advancement

University Advancement 555 Aldrich Hall, Irvine, CA 92697 (949) 824-7915 | bhervey@uci.edu

